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No tunnels!!!!

We do not want to see a weakening of salinity standards in the south delta. Water quality standards must be
protected to ensure we keep our delta healthy.

Due to the lack of sufficient water flow to the delta this last year, we had harmful and deadly toxic algae blooms in
our coves and waterways throughout discovery bay. We were unable to even get into the water without fear of
getting infections or worse becoming sick. It was very concerning for our pets as well. A permanent reduction of of
our water exported must happen to protect the delta.

We have lived in discovery bay for seven years. This is our home and we must protect and preserve our precious
delta and environment, but most importantly we must ensure that our water quality is maintained and even
improved.

Jack and Sharon Perry
1800 Surfside Ct
Discovery Bay
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